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The summer pool season finished in March with Phoenix winning the series by 

a whisker. We also achieved another win in the Short Course State Cup with a 

strong team contribution. Well done team!!  

Check out the website for great photos and your Phoenix records. 

The Winter pool series has commenced with Phoenix competing strongly. 

Entries for Interclub #2 close on 2 July. Contact Jo if you are keen to compete. 

 

Yet another great Club get together was held at John Dundon’s house in April – 

many thanks to John and Hendo for sharing their home. 

Phoenix is now running three sessions a week at Immanuel pool – Saturday 

10.30 am, Monday and Wednesday at 7 pm – please support these if you can. 

The Club website is kept up to date and can be accessed for all Club info - 

check it out here http://phoenixmastersswim.org.au/ 

Dates for your diary:  

• The Club AGM will be held on Saturday 24 July 2021 at 12 noon 

following training [our swim session that day will be a lot of fun – the 

Phoenix Fun Olympics !!].  The venue will be the seminar room at the 

pool complex. BTW no pressure to join the committee - we would just 

love to have you there. 

• Details of the Club mid-winter dinner to follow shortly. 

• The Club is targeting the relay meet to be held on 12 September 2021 – 

should be a great day – all swimmers are able to swim 5 relays (subject 

to team numbers). 

• Check your emails in the next weeks for details of orders for Club gear. 
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